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CHANGE TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Mineral Sands developer, Strandline Resources Limited (“Strandline” or the “Company”) (ASX: STA) advises 
that effective immediately, Executive Director Mr Richard Hill has become a Non-Executive Director of the 
Company.   
 
Strandline’s Chairman, Mr Didier Murcia said “We thank Richard for his valuable contribution as an Executive 
Director.  We look forward to Richard’s ongoing involvement with Strandline in a Non-Executive capacity.” 
 
 

 

For further enquiries, please contact: 
Luke Graham 
CEO and Managing Director 
Strandline Resources Limited 
T: +61 8 9226 3130 
E: enquiries@strandline.com.au 
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